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NewBrunswick I Newfoundland and Labrador Nova Scotia Prince Edward Island

June 13, 2014

VIA COURIER AND E-MAIL

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

120 Torbay Road
P. O. Box 12040
St. John's, NL A1A5B2

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Combined Applications - Installation of Diesel
Units at Holyrood for the Purposes of Black Starting the Generating Units and Supply,
and Install 100 MW (Nominal) of Combustion Turbine Generation

n relation to the above-noted matter and further to correspondence from the Board dated
June 11, 2013 requesting comments for Hydro's request for filing an extension, this is to
advise that Vale Newfoundland & Labrador Limited has no comment to make with regard to
the request for the extension.

A copy of this letter has been forwarded directly to the parties listed below.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at your convenience.

Leanne M. O'Leary

LMO/js

c.c. Geoffrey P. Young, Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro
Gerard Hayes, Newfoundland Power
Thomas Johnson, O'Dea, Earle

Paul Coxworthy, Stewart McKelvey
Dean Porter, Poole Althouse

Mr. Danny Dumaresque
Fred Winsor, Sierra Club Atlantic
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